
COVID-19 Update: In-Person Practicum Placements  
May 12, 2020 

 

Dear Students, 

Our In-Person Practicum Placement Exception Process has now been piloted for paid practicum 

placements, evaluated, and approved for expansion to consider unpaid practicum placements 

as well. DLSPH students who have an in-person practicum placement suspended by the 

University, paid or unpaid, may now request to start or return to an in-person practicum 

placement by completing the application attached (also available here). 

 

Please submit a document that includes the following information to the Associate Dean, 

Academic Affairs: dionne.gesink@utoronto.ca. 

 

Thank you! 

Dionne 

 

http://www.dlsph.utoronto.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/20200512-DLSPH-Exception-Process-revised-approved.docx
mailto:dionne.gesink@utoronto.ca

